1/13/22

To whom it may concern,

Calmes’ Pub, located at 1441 Arbor Way Kaukauna W1 is submitting a formal request to temporarily
extend the premise for selling alcohol to include our parking lot.

We are requesting this temporary extension for the date of June 18, 2022 as we will be hosting a special
event for the day.

If there are extra provisions regarding this extension, we will be happy to abide by any and all
provisions. If you should have any questions, or require additional information please do not hesitate to
reach out.

Thank You,

Liz Teske

info@calmespub.com

920-759-9167
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